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LAKE TOWNSHIP
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE is hereby given that the Lake Township Zoning Board of Appeals will hold
a public hearing on Wednesday, November 6, 2013 at 7:30 P.M. at the Lake
Township Hall located at 4988 W. Kinde Road, Caseville, Michigan.

The purpose of the public hearing will be to consider the application by Ric and
Marsha Hogerheide for a variance for the purpose of constructing a second story on a
non-conforming building. Said property is located at 5367 Port Austin Rd., Caseville,
Mi. identified as parcel #3213 018 086 00.

All interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing to ask questions or
to make comments as to the application. Written comments may be submitted to the
Clerk at P.O. Box 429, Caseville, Mi. 48725 at any time prior to the public hearing or
emailed to info@laketownship.net before 2 p.m. the day of the ZBA Board meeting.

Claren Russell, Clerk

Located at 4988 W. Kinde Road
Township Office Hours Monday — Friday 10:00 A.M. - 2:00 P.M.



